Dotson, Michael (UTC)

From: Edward rayl <edwardr@tetrismovingcompany.com>

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 11:44 AM

To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)

Subject: Re: Notice of Deficient Household Goods Moving Application
Hey Michael,

I will get those sent over to you hopefully today and to explain the 3rd mover sometimes most of those reviews
are people we know that left a review for us to try and get our relevance up online. If we do use anyone they are
a 1099 subcontractor.

Thank you!
Edward



